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11th May 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Thursday 6th July 2023 
  
I hope that this letter finds you well.  
  
As you will be aware, the Midland Academies Trust are currently working in partnership with 
United Learning.  
  
As part of the preparations for the transfer of our Academy to United Learning, on Thursday 
6th July, we are holding a Trust wide staff conference.  
  
On this day, our academies will close earlier than normal for on-site provision, and pupils will 
be provided with work to complete remotely at home.  
  
Our Academy will close at 12.30 p.m.  
  
We will of course provide a space for any pupil that needs to be kept on site until collected. 
Please contact us to confirm this need, and we will put appropriate arrangements in place.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Peter Gilbride 
Interim Principal 

 


